

## INTEGRITY - SERVICE - HONOR

## POINT PLEASANT BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT

416 NEW JERSEY AVENUE POINT PLEASANT BEACH, NJ 08742



PHONE (732) 892-0500 FAX (732) 892-0088

JOSEPH A. MICHIGAN Chief of Police

March 16, 2018

Dr. Caesar DePaco Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. 29 Rockaway Road Lebanon, New Jersey 08833

Dear Dr. DePaco

I am honored to accept your generous donation of ten thousand dollars for the purchase of K9 equipment to be installed in our new K9 vehicle. As you are aware, this vehicle will be used to transport K9 Tyson, (our trained bomb detection K9), who was purchased from your prior donation to our town.

As you know, Point Pleasant Beach hosts numerous special events and welcomes millions of people each year during the summer months. The addition of K9 Tyson has proven to be a huge benefit to our shore community.

I also look forward to being the first Chief of Police of this agency to bestow upon you and your wife, the honor of being named an, "Honorary Police Officer", for this department. Your loyalty and commitment to this town embodies our core values of, "integrity, service, and honor."

Your support and commitment will always be appreciated, and I'm very proud and honored to call you not only a friend, but a fellow officer as well.

Respectfully,

Joseph A. Michigan Chief of Police